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Mark Lowry in Concert  

Saturday, June 24 at 6:30pm Phillippe Auditorium 

Creative Image Promotions welcomes Mark Lowry in 

Concert.  Doors open at 5:30pm. 

Mark Lowry is a singer, storyteller, humorist, author and 

songwriter, whose lyrics to “Mary Did You Know” resulted in one of the most 

loved modern Christmas songs of this century.  Mark has spent more than 20 

collective years as the baritone singer for the Gaither Vocal Band and serves as the 

sidesplitting comedic sidekick for Bill Gaither through live concerts and Gaither 

Homecoming video series.  Artist Circle Tickets are $40 per person.  Main Floor 

Tickets are $25 per person with Mezzanine Tickets at $15 per person.  Tickets are 

available at the Tree of Life Bookstore, online, or by calling Creative Image 

Promotions at 765-669-4242. 

 

November 7th (7:30pm) IWU Orchestra Concert  PPAC Auditorium 

November 14th (7:30pm) University Singers Concert PPAC Auditorium 

November 15th (7:30pm) IWU Wind Ensemble Concert PPAC Auditorium 

November 20th (7:30pm) Chamber Music Concert #1 Baker Recital Hall 

November 27th (7:30pm) Chamber Music Concert #2 Baker Recital Hall 

November 30th (7:30pm) Piano Ensemble Recital  Baker Recital Hall 

December 5th (7:30pm) Heart of Indiana Choir Concert PPAC Auditorium 

 
From the Director’s Desk 

With Memorial Day in the rearview 

mirror, we are officially in conference 

season at Indiana Wesleyan University.  

Over the next ten weeks, the Marion 

Residential campus will be hosting 

nearly 25,000 visitors who will be 

joining us from points all over the 

world.   

Some will be attending sports or church 

camps.  Others will be taking part in 

professional or educational conferences.  

We will have guests coming to campus 

as part of a religious group gathering 

and some converging on our campus to 

receive valuable training for the 

ministry that God has called them to 

perform.   

No matter who the group is or what 

their purpose for coming to campus 

might be, we at Indiana Wesleyan 

University have a tremendous 

opportunity and responsibility to serve 

their event needs and share the love of 

Christ with them through our actions 

and interactions with one another.   

I ask that over this next two and a half 

months that you take time to lift the 

campus community up in prayer as we 

ministry to the many who will be 

joining us.  Pray that lives might be 

changed and that God will be glorified 

through all that is done on our campus 

this summer.   

Phil Huber                                           

Director    
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